No. 0903/C. 254 Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
Sri Ayudhya Road,

Bangkok 10400

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to
all Diplomatic and Consular missions, and has the honour to inform the latter
of the invitation for nomination of the Prince Mahidol Award 2022
on the Occasion of the 131 Anniversary of the Birthday of His Royal
Highness Prince Mahidol of Songkla. The Award is conferred annually on
individuals or institutions that have demonstrated outstanding performances
and/or research that contributes to the advancement of medical and
public health services as well as to the betterment of society and is divided
into two categories, namely Award in Medicine and Award in Public Health.
The prize of each Award shall consist of a medal, a certificate
and USD 100,000. The nomination process is now open until 23.59 hours
of 31 May 2022 (GMT+7) and an individual or group of individuals
or an institution may be nominated by national medical or health authorities,
or individual or group of individuals in non-governmental capacity.

The Ministry has further the honour to request the Diplomatic
and Consular missions’ kind assistance and cooperation in informing
the respective concerned agencies in your country of the invitation for
nomination of the Prince Mahido]l Award 2022 as well as to encourage them
to submit appropriate nominations. The nomination can be submitted online,
at http://www.princemahidolaward.org/nomination-submission/. Furthermore,
queries related to the nomination process can be directed to
Ms. Chakariya Cheewatara, Attaché, Press Division, Department of
- Information, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, telephone number: 02-203-5000
ext. 22021, or email: information03@mfa.go.th

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to all the Diplomatic and Consular missions in Bangkok
the assurances of its highest consideration.

All Diplomatic and Consular Missions,
BANGKOK.




